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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Support Services 
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 2023-1000-0089 

KACHEMAK BAY TEMPORARY PUBLIC USE STRUCTURE 
ASSEMBLEY AND SERVICES 

ADDENDUM 1 

ISSUED 11/10/2022 

This addendum is being issued to answer questions from vendors, and change the RFP closing 
date. 

Important Note to Offerors: You are not required to sign and return this page of the addendum document 
with your proposal. Only the RFP proposal due date is being changed in this addendum. All other terms and 
conditions of the RFP remain the same 

RFP Closing Date:  

The RFP closing date is changing from November 14, 2022, to November 21, 2022 at 2:00 PM Alaska 
Time. 

 

DAVID N. BAKER   
Procurement Specialist 2                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone: 1 (907) 269–0998 
Email: david.baker@alaska.gov  
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
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QUESTIONS SUBMITTED BY OFFERORS AND ANSWER FROM THE STATE 

Question 1: Have the current yurts been removed and require replacement- or are they staying, and 9 
additional are being solicited? 

Answer 1: At this time 9 sites have been identified to have the temporary shelters.  Only 8 of the 
current sites are being utilized.  These site have permanent platforms that have been in 
place that the temporary shelters sit on.  They temporary shelters are removed during the 
winter unless they have approval from State Park staff. 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


